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PR#088-24 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Statement on the Escalation of Actions by the People’s 
Republic of China in the Taiwan Strait 

 
Belmopan, May 29, 2024.  
 
The Government of Belize is concerned about the escalation of actions 
undertaken by the People’s Republic of China in the Taiwan Strait, which 
threatens international peace and stability in the region and undermines the 
principle of the right to self-determination expressed by the people of the 
Republic of China (Taiwan). 
  
The Government of Belize calls on the People’s Republic of China to end the 
provocations to avoid the escalation of tensions in the region and to respect 
the democratic values of the people of Taiwan. 
  
Belize stands in solidarity with the people and Government of the Republic 
of China (Taiwan).   
 
Ends 
 
 

 


